
Membership update noted 
 
4 With reference to the minutes of 3rd December 2024 noting an update 
regarding the 2 vacant Community Resident positions on the Forum for the North 
East and South areas of the city, there was heard and noted a verbal update by the 
Clerk to the Forum regarding the membership of the Forum, advising that 
 
(1) the 2 vacant Community Resident positions had been discussed at a 

Community Council Development Session in November 2024 and that the 
Council’s Communities Team would now seek nominations for both positions 
as soon as possible; and 

 
(2) Inspector Allan Ferris had replaced Inspector Gareth Griffiths as the 

representative of the Chief Constable, Police Scotland. 
 
 


